
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident / Business, 
 
A statutory consultation was carried out in October 2023 for various improvements along Streatham Road 
under TfL’s Healthy Streets and Vision Zero programme. All representations and other feedback were 
considered and presented to the Cabinet Member for a decision, and it has been agreed to proceed with 
the implementation of Phase 1. This covers the section between Graham Road and Sandy Lane, as 
shown on the plan overleaf. 
 
The Cabinet Member report with details of the proposals and the decision is available online at: 
https://www.merton.gov.uk/streets-parking-transport/transport-projects/streatham-rd  
  
Date and Time of Works 
 
The works will be carried out in multiple stages commencing 27th August until 20th December 2024, 
weather permitting. Every effort will be made to reduce this time where possible. Notice boards will be 
placed on street in advance of the works, advising all road users of these specific dates.  
 
Most of the construction work will take place between the hours of 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. 
Works on the highway will be carried out by FM Conway Ltd. 
 
Traffic Management and Access Arrangements 
 
There will be temporary road closures in some of the side roads with diversions for the duration of the 
works. Some evening closures to Streatham Rd for the final carriageway re-surfacing will also apply. 
Access to properties will be maintained at all times. 
 
Parking restrictions / suspensions on the public highway will be introduced where necessary to facilitate 
equipment and materials storage. “No Parking” cones and signs will be in place to indicate where and 
when parking would be prohibited. It should be noted that whilst the restrictions are in place, illegally 
parked vehicles will be removed.  
 
Further Information and Contact Details 
 
Staff looking after these works are: 
James Geeson   Merton Council Engineer:  020 4605 3054 
Jason Stevens FM Conway Ltd:   07921918095 / 020 8636 8822 
 
FM Conway Ltd will erect information boards on site and their staff will be able to update you on the 
progress as the works proceed. Please do not hesitate to ask the staff on site should you require any 
assistance. Merton Council and FM Conway Ltd apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. 

 
This information is also available on Merton Council’s website and will be updated as the scheme 
progresses.  https://www.merton.gov.uk/streets-parking-transport/transport-projects/streatham-rd-traffic-
measures  
 
(Contact details of Ward Councillors are provided for information purposes only) 
Figge’s Marsh Ward Councillors 
Cllr Agatha Mary Akyigyina OBE  agatha.akyigyina@merton.gov.uk 
Cllr Franca Ofeimu                         franca.ofeimu@merton.gov.uk                 
Cllr Dan Johnston                           dan.johnston@merton.gov.uk 
                 

Graveney Ward Councillors 
Cllr Sheri-Ann Bhim  sheriann.bhim@merton.gov.uk 
Cllr Billy Hayes         billy.hayes@merton.gov.uk 
Cllr Linda Kirby         linda.kirby@merton.gov.uk 

Cllr Stephen Alambritis MBE, Cabinet Member for Transport  stephen.alambritis@merton.gov.uk  
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